## HOMEOWNERS ADVOCACY COMMITTEE MEETING

February 24, 2011 10:00 a.m.

Present: Ann Weiss, Carol Dyson, Connie Harry, Ruth Southard

## **Discussion:**

- Ann and Carol discussed their "ride-along" with Mickey Dillon.
  Suggestions for the future include getting the form letters sent by AMI and ensuring that the dates be consistent from first to last "encounter."
- The "Did You Know" articles in the weekly BellaVita newsletter should resume and continue. Topics for consideration: barking dogs, storm shutters, drive way extensions. The importance of applying for home modifications needs to be stressed as a means for protecting homes. Ann will work on these.
- The committee will again ask AMI for copies of the letters going out to homeowners.
- There is only one ARC and it is BellaVita, not AMI.
- We will contact Alex Taylor to arrange a meeting with him, Chuck Buenger, and the committee members.
- We want to explore the idea of developing letters that would go to the "complaining homeowner" as well as detailed letters going to homeowners. Connie and Carol will each work on this before our next meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.